
 

 

                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

Natural England’s endorsement of Sussex North  Water Neutrality Study:  Part C 
– Mitigation Strategy, Final Report, 23 November 2022  
  

Natural England endorses the mitigation strategy described in the above report. Natural England has 
previously advised the relevant Local Planning Authorities (LPAs) that development in the area 


